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Brian Crawford,

       We own a home in Stinson Beach- West Marin. I
have reviewed the Environmental Hazards Amendment
to Marin's Local Coastal Program and urge you to
withdraw these provisions.
        The California Coastal Commission is attempting to
impose on West Marin homeowners conditions that will
make it difficult or impossible for me to safely maintain,
protect and rebuild my home. 
      The California Coastal Commission has refused any
compromise with their demands and insist that their
own draft regulations replace those approved by our
Board of Supervisors at the hearing on November 2nd.  
      We West Marin residents care deeply about the
security of our coastal environment - have actively
attended meetings, studied proposals and written
letters. 
      Please do not allow our concerns to be ignored. The
current Local Coastal Program would be better than the
changes pushed by the California Coastal Commission. 
    Thank you, Carroll and Eli Botvinick
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